
DeLaura Chorus Open Auditions Week

Attention future vocalists!
Do you hum along ? Do you like to sing in the car?

Do you dream of being discovered or being a lead vocalist?
Do you already play an instrument and you want to play better

in tune? Then you should consider SINGING!

Open auditions for advanced chorus will be held May 1st
through May 5th, immediately after school.

Audition information is on the DeLaura website under
academics/chorus.

You may also choose to sing something you have prepared
on your own. We are especially in need of Tenors and Basses

for the Vocal Ensemble next year.
All levels are welcome and will be considered. Please arrive
by 4:30 pm and it will be first come, first serve. GOOD LUCK!


